
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE                                               JULY 2023  
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Hi Everyone, 
 
Hope you are enjoying the Summer so far! We have been lucky to have some nice flying 
weather to go with the longer days. 
 
Our last presentation/gathering was a great time, with Jake telling us about his Piper     
Arrow, the guests from the 99s organization attending, the big crowd and some younger 
guests, the submarine sandwiches and great desserts, the waterfront hangar setting and 
the gorgeous weather! 
 
Schaumburg Airport recently opened up their time capsule and as part of their presentation 
they exhibited pictures and old newsletters with Gregg Erickson, Cissy Rawlings, Walter 
Voss and other celebrities. We are so lucky to have our great airport. 
 
The recent Father's Day breakfast at the airport had a nice turnout of friendly people, great 
food, the balloon guy, airplane rides and more great weather. 
 
Coming up next on July 14th at 6:30 pm is our outdoor Cessna 170 presentation given by     
Holiday Airways in their A-13 hangar. I love the 170 taildragger and am really looking     
forward to hearing more about it. The Chapter will order pizzas and drinks, so don't forget 
to fill the donation jars. We will also have a dessert contest, so get out your old recipe book 
or visit the Jewel for a chance to be recognized as one of the winners! You can either walk 
on over to the A13 hangar or get a ride from one of our chauffeurs at the walk in gate by 
calling me. 
 
We hope you get up to see the magnificent flying machines at OSH for a day or a week! 
 
We have some openings on group committees if you want to participate a little more. Our 
elections are in November if you want to be on the board. 
 
Please feel free to submit any ideas you have for future topics, social gatherings and 
please do consider writing an interesting story or helpful airplane tips to put in our monthly 
newsletter. Share your expertise! 
 
Also if you have your airplane photo and you would like it showcased on our website, then 
send Glenn or me a nice picture of it. Thank you Glenn, for building up and maintaining the 
website.  Please also Visit, Share and Like us on Facebook. 
 
Thank you to all of you for being part of our great EAA Chapter 153! 
 
See you soon, have fun and stay safe. 
 

Bob Brandt 

 
EAA 153 President 
847-274-3193 
cessna1801954@yahoo.com  
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EAA CHAPTER 153 
OFFICERS                         

AND DIRECTORS 
 
 

Bob Brandt-President 
cessna1801954@yahoo.com 
847-274-3193 
 
Bob Meyers-Vice President-                             
Technical Counselor 
n982sx@gmail.com 
312-953-2513 
 
Glenn Lubin-Secretary 
glenn.lubin21@gmail.com 
847-980-2861 
 
Jim Fall-Director 
jtfall@att.net 
847-977-0123 
 
Jim Wachs-Director  
Jameswachs@att.net           
920-251-1215  
 
Brian Norquist-Director 
thenorq@gmail.com 
352-235-9464 
 

Steve Weinstock-Director 
efdsteve@aol.com              
630-805-3211 
 

Martin Horn-Director        
aero-pa@foxvalley.net        
224-587-8086 
 
Cissy Rawlings-Director    
wonderplane@sbcglobal.net 
847-361-6666 
 
Jake Silker-Director      
jakesilker@gmail.com        
847-970-1747 
 
Sebastian Saavedra-Director   
citywingschicago@gmail.com 
331-205-8012 
 
Ron Liebman-Director 
rliebmann@comcast.net 
847-997-0801 
 
Randy Gautier-Director 
randy.gautier@gmail.com      
224-500-5000  

 

  JUNE 9 MEETING PHOTOS 
 

Jake and his Arrow! 

 
 
 

Visiting wildlife? 
  

 
 

 
 
Picture perfect 
weather for an     
outdoor airport 

meeting 
 
 

Our membership count is growing and we want to make sure that every 
student pilot, long time pilot, aviation supporter, or CFI knows they are   
welcome to attend and become a regular member.  
 

Please spread the word. 
 

Remember that: 
 1) Our chapter has great tools to loan out to paid up members 
 2) We have Tech Counselors & Flight Advisors to consult with 

 
The membership form is attached for you to fill out and mail, or you can 

bring it and pay for 2023 dues at an upcoming meeting. 
 

  
 

CHAPTER 153 
 

 

 

 

 
PRESERVING THE FREEDOM OF FLIGHT 



OUR JULY FEATURED AIRPLANE    HOLIDAY AIRWAYS’ CESSNA 170 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  ADVANCE PLANNING—DATES TO SAVE 
 
On August 11th at 6:30 we will have the Civil Air Patrol show us one of their planes    
and give us an informative presentation on the main ramp outside the big Revv 
hangar. 
 

 
The following day, Saturday August 12th, is our annual EAA 153 
Chapter Picnic. It will start at 12 noon at the Shoe Factory Road Model 
Airplane Flying Field on Shoe Factory Road, between RT 72 and Bartlett 
Road. It will be Potluck and feel free to bring your best dish or as a guide 
if your last name is from A-G bring salads or appetizers, if it is from G-M 
bring a main or side dish and if from  N-Z bring a delicious dessert. Bring 

enough for about 10 people and maybe that will work out.                            
We will not be using barbecues.  
 
The Chapter will supply drinks, plates, cups, plasticware, a couple of tables, 
some chairs and a couple of pop up tents. Feel free to please bring chairs, 
card tables, pop up tent and your model airplane to show off and fly. It is not 
supposed to rain that day, but if it does we will have the picnic the next day, 
on Sunday. Bring your family and a guest. There is a port-a-potty there. We 
expect some extra special guests to also join us. 
 

 
Sept 8th at 7:30, we will be back in the indoor room to 
hear Bob Meyers presentation on the restoration of the 
Bellanca Triple Tail taildragger and we are planning an 
ice cream social for the break. 
 

 
 JOIN US FOR ANY OR ALL OF OUR EVENTS 

https://4.bp.blogspot.com/-Gev1sJilPg8/VoDOfIMpFcI/AAAAAAAAArQ/PrzJv97HeRUnxp2NI0tX3xj33VNNyZJjwCPcB/s1600/CAP_Seal__rgb_1C839A6CA85B7.jpg


EAA CHAPTER 153 NEWSLETTER 

  

    Meetings: Every 2nd Friday  

    Schaumburg Airport - Lower Level  
    905 W Irving Park Rd 
    Schaumburg, IL 60193 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s recruit! 

 

Copy the membership application page and send it to 3 pilot 

friends with a request to join!    EAA Chapter 153 membership dues 

are the best bargain in Chicago Aviation! 

Schaumburg  Airport        

Home of EAA 153 

  

  

NEXT MEETING                                                                                    

FRIDAY, JULY 14, 6:30 PM                  

HOLIDAY AIRWAYS HANGAR A-13 



 

Membership Application 

EAA National Membership is suggested for all Chapter 153 members.             

Chapter 153 dues are $20 per year payable on January 1st each year.                               

Quarterly prorate reductions in increments of $5.00 are made for those joining for the first time later in the year.                                                                             

Return this form to the Treasurer or President. 

 Date          [   ]  New Member   [   ] Update 

 

 Last Name     First Name___________________ 

 Prefer to be called_____________________ Partner’s name________________ 

 Street Address_____________________________________________________ 

 City_____________________________         State_____       Zip Code_______ 

 

 Your EAA Number _________________         Expiration Date_________________ 

 Phone___________________________         E-Mail Address_________________ 

 Are you currently building/flying a homebuilt? [   ] Yes [   ] No 

 Model ___________________________        N-Number____________________ 

  

 Check areas of interest  [   ] Young Eagles  [   ] Antique   [   ] Classic 

  

 or other interests:    [   ] Ultralight               [   ] Homebuilt  [   ] Powered Chute 

      [   ] War Birds              [   ] Rotorcraft   [   ] Sky Diving 

                  [   ] ______________ [   ] __________[   ] _____________ 

 

 Other Comments (optional):  

 

 

Please return completed application to a meeting or mail with payment to address below.                                                         

Bob Brandt EAA #153 President                                                                                                                                          

1933 Weston Lane                                                                                                                                              

Schaumburg, IL. 60193 


